
 

 

Kaweah Subbasin Farmer-Rancher Meeting 
  

Tulare County farmers and ranchers with operations within the Kaweah Subbasin (DWR 
Basin 5-002.11) are invited to attend a joint meeting of the East Kaweah, Greater 
Kaweah and Mid-Kaweah Groundwater Sustainability Agencies (GSAs). The event will 
update attendees on the status of local public agency efforts to comply with the 
Sustainable Groundwater Management Act (SGMA) of 2014 and listen to the ideas of 
farmers and ranchers for sustainable groundwater use. 

Not sure if you’re in the Kaweah Subbasin? Enter your address at: 
http://tinyurl.com/sgmaGIS 

Date: Tuesday, April 23, 2019 
 
Location:  International Agri-Center, Heritage Complex 

4500 S Laspina St, Tulare, CA 93274 
 

Registration: 5:00 to 5:30 p.m. 

Program: 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. 

 
  PLANNED TOPICS 
 
Groundwater Sustainability Plan Status (GSP) Updates – GSA managers will 
provide a report on progress to-date towards completion of a GSP by Jan. 31, 2020. 
 
Basin Setting – Learn about the current condition of Kaweah Subbasin groundwater 
supplies.  
 
The “3 Buckets Allocation” – Hear how surface water supplies and precipitation 
would be allocated in the Kaweah Subbasin. 
 
Undesirable Results – What are they and how do they apply in this region. 
 
Projects and Management Action Concepts – Learn and share your ideas for 
groundwater recharge, supply distribution and conservation strategies.  
 

Co-Hosted By: 
 


